

Administration
Fire Suppression
Fire Investigation
Fire Training
Fire Prevention
Special Operations

Invitation

August 25, 2023

Dear Elected Officials and Fire Chiefs,

The City of Yakima and the Yakima Fire Department would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the opportunity of creating a Regional Fire Authority. This meeting will be held at Yakima Fire Department's station 95 located at 807 E. Nob Hill Blvd. on September 19, 2023, at 3:00 PM. Your City or Fire District is being invited because the jurisdictional boundaries of your agency are adjacent to Yakima City limits which makes the creation of an RFA potentially feasible. Please RSVP if you plan on sending representatives from your agency,

Sincerely,

Aarop∕Markham

Fire Chief